
UPDATE AS OF 6/10/2024 

June 12-The Main Street/CTH K Street & Utility Project will progress to the next phase on June 12, 2024. This 

phase will cover the section from 2nd Street to 5th Street. Please note that the start date is subject to change 

based on weather conditions and other unforeseen factors. The Railroad Street to 2nd Street section will be 

covered with gravel and will be drivable. You will be able to cross this area in order to access downtown. 

 

Previous Updates 

Tentative Schedule as of 4/10/2024 

April 22-Steen Construction is scheduled to start clearing and grubbing of trees. This is estimated to 

take 3 days. 

April 30 and May 1- County is scheduled to mill off asphaltic pavement (entire length of project). 

May 2- Steen Construction is scheduled to start removals of concrete and installing temporary water (from 

Railroad to 3rd Street) 

May 6- Steen Construction is scheduled to start installing pipe the week of May 6th (from Railroad towards 3rd 

St). Steen Construction will be onsite full time from this point forward. 

 

 


